
PTA meeting – 5th June 2024 

 

Updates from last meeting minutes: 

Ceri-Ann spoke to Year 6 staff about what the pupils would like for their leavers party 

and they will liaise directly with CCs. 

Bag 2 School are booked in for the Autumn Term again. 

Hive staff are going to do glitter tattoos at the fayre. 

There is no update on soft play equipment as yet. 

 

Current affairs: 

It was decided to purchase a new game in preparation for the Summer Fayre as we 

have had the same things for a few years now. We decided on a basketball style one 

with a built-in net – like an arcade game. One was found and ordered online. We have 

had enquiries from an external vendor regarding supplying a Hook a Duck game. It was 

decided to give this a go this year to trial it, as ours is a simple small pool and has been 

used for years. Ceri-Ann will take bookings for stalls from external vendors -tables will 

cost £10 each as £5 was seen to be too cheap in comparison to other fayres/events. 

We don’t need raffle prizes this time as we will be having a tombola instead. Members 

will collect items that can be used and Ceri-Ann will ask staff for donations. 

 

Date of next meeting: 21st June 2024 for Summer Fayre preparations. 

 


